
Join us for a webinar! 
Streamlining the Process: Using the Supplemental 

Information for Federal Permitting Form 

March 1, 2017, 2-3 pm 

 
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Florida’s five water 
management districts, and the US Army Corps of Engineers (Corps) have worked 
together to create a “Supplemental Information for Federal Permitting” form to 
be used in conjunction with the ERP joint application. Use of this form when 
submitting ERP applications will help ensure that the Corps gets the information 
that they need to process federal permits. Including this information is expected 
to reduce the amount of additional information the Corps must request to 
process federal permits. Please join us as we discuss the form, where to find it, 
and how to submit it using the state agencies’ electronic application portals.  

Register here: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/47130946354593026 

The Supplemental Information for Federal Permitting Form may be found at: 
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/water/wetlands/erp/forms.htm 
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